
To: Minnesota House of Representatives, Transportation Finance & Policy, 
Chair Rep. Frank Hornstein 
 
From: Bee Safe MPLS, 4549 41st Ave S, Minneapolis MN 55406, buzz@beesafempls.org 
 
Date: April 5, 2022 
 
RE: Support for HF4313 Highways for Habitat in Omnibus HF1683  
 
 
Living roadside habitat programs across the United States demonstrate the vital relationship between healthy 
soil and pollinator health, water protection & climate action. With less than 1% of native MN prairie habitat 
remaining, anywhere and everywhere that deep living roots and plant communities are introduced to partner 
with soil microbes for sequestering carbon, filtering water, preventing erosion and supporting bird and 
pollinator habitat is critical to short- and long-term environmental sustainability and viability of human health. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Chesney Engquist 
Bee Safe MPLS 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 



 

 


